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Church Family Newsletter 5th October 2020 
 

Dear Church Family, 

Our Annual Church meeting for those on our Electoral Roll is taking place on: 

Monday 12th October 2020 at Frant Church. 

Sign up to come here:          https://frantchurch.churchsuite.com/events/orxt5khp 
 
 
I attach all the annual reports and agenda on this link: 
 

https://cdn.filestackcontent.com/NYQFUFPIQnaGsWhaL9JC 
 
 
If you would like to send apologies, please send to our PCC secretary Susan Vincer:  
   

peterandsuev@yahoo.co.uk 
 

The Rector's Report will be given during Sunday Services this Sunday (11th October) and available 
online after. 
 
Please do be praying that God would aid us as we reflect on the past and look to the future of our 
ministry and mission as churches. 

Every blessing, 
 
-Rev Brendan 

 


